Village of Lagrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

August 8, 2019
Council President Kincannon started the Committee of Whole meeting at 6:45PM.  Members present Honer, Price, Gregory, Kincannon, Dill and Karpinski.

There are two residents refusing to put in sidewalks.  Dave Keener from Grey Hawk stated that the sidewalks at Grey Hawk will be put in by September 1, 2019.  
Kincannon questioned at an earlier meeting if there was zoning for keeping sidewalks clear of debris, hanging branches, and bush encroachment.  Gates informed him that there is zoning in place that sidewalks need to be clear of branches, shrubs, etc.  

National Night Out was a success.  There were many entities, government and private, who came with their vehicles and equipment.  The Keystone Alumni band provided the entertainment.  Honer gave special thanks to all that volunteered their time.  A donation of $300 was received for the event.  

A couple residents were asking about cardboard recycling and if the Village could get it back.  Fallon will contact Allied Waste.  

Kincannon stated his Reunion was a success!

There being no further business, Committee of the Whole ended at 7:27 PM.  
Signed: ____________________________                       
Gary Kincannon, Council President
Attested by: 
______________________

 Kimberly Fallon, Fiscal Officer
Date: ___________________________
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